

2023-2024

Dear Third Grade Families,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am SO EXCITED to be writing to you as your new third grade teacher! This is my fifth year at Titusville and third year teaching third grade. Previously, I've taught fourth and fifth grade. I cannot wait to meet you!



Room 117 is a wonderful place to be where education is collaborative, mistakes are treated as learning opportunities, and a community is formed. We're going to have such an exciting year!

To help you get off to a great start with the different types of activities we'll do this year, please see the class supply list.

As the school year continues, please keep in mind that some of the materials will need replenishing. Thank you in advance for bringing these supplies in \odot .

I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer!

Warmly, Ms. McFee ⊕

All About Me Bag

In order to help your new classroom family get to know you, I'm asking you to prepare a special **All About Me** bag. For this project, I'd like you to take a brown lunch bag and fill it with six items that best represent who you are – your likes, hobbies, interests, family, etc. You may draw pictures of these items, bring in photographs, or even include the actual items. The one requirement is that all the items *must be hidden* in your bag. Keep your items a secret for the "Big Reveal of You" during the first weeks of school. If you'd like, you also may decorate the outside of the bag with pictures, a collage, or just your name.

Along with your bag and your supplies, please bring a book for silent reading and a nutritious snack (carrots, fruit, granola bar, etc). We will have snack every day. I hope you have been spending a lot of time reading, playing outside, and using your imagination. Feed your mind and come to school ready to share your adventures with your new school family!